
 

 

October 2020 Newsletter 

OCTOBER DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 
Sept 30-Oct 2 Fall colours, fall animals 

October 5-9 Numbers 1-5, Giving Thanks and My Family 

October 12  NO SCHOOL (Thanksgiving) 

October 13-16 Letter E 

October 14-15 PICTURE DAY –If your child hasn’t turned 3 yet you can still get pictures 

taken – call 403-936-5474 ext. 4 to book a time 

October 19-23 Community helper week, Letter F, Fire Safety 

October 26-30 Halloween Shape, Everything spooky and pumpkin-ey 

October 29-30 Wear black and/or orange and Halloween Hair – please do not send costumes/treats 

for the class 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 

 
Thank you for participating in our first round 

of Scholastic book club ordering!  A portion 

of the profits from the book order go 

directly to the preschool! 

 

To order, please visit 

https://canadaclubs.scholastic.ca/on/demand

ware.store/Sites-rco-ca-Site and use class 

code RC241791 

 

Orders will be shipped directly to your house 

and what’s even better is that when you 

compare Scholastic prices to regular book 

store prices, Scholastic is almost always less 

expensive! 
 

KERNELS FUNDRAISER: 
 

Our first fundraiser of the year has 

started…Kernels popcorn!  Please check 

your child’s mailbox for the order form.  

Order forms are due back by October 5th 

to ensure that we get the popcorn back in 

time for Halloween!  Orders will be 

available for pick-up in mid-October.  

Thank you for supporting Indus Preschool! 
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A HUGE Thank You to all of the parents 

who’ve kept sick children home this past 

month! We know that it is usually just a fall 

cold, but we truly appreciate everyone’s 

cooperation in keeping our preschool healthy 

and safe. 

REMINDERS: 

 

 Please complete the AHS self-assessment 

before heading to the preschool. If your 

child has any of the symptoms listed they 

need to be kept home. If your child is away 

sick, please notify the preschool by calling 

(403) 936-5474 x 4. 

 When taking your child’s temperature below 

are the normal range of temperatures: 

Mouth: 35.5-37.5°C (95.9-99.5°F)  

Underarm: 36.5-37.5°C (97.7-99.5°F)  

Ear: 35.8-38.0°C (96.4-100.4°F)  

Forehead: 36.6-38.0°C (97.9-100.4°F) 

 Please be sure to check your child’s mailbox 

after each class for important notices and 

special projects. 

 

 

 


